
13/11/2020 

MRS Sarah Williams 
Select... 
Avalon Beach NSW 2107 
sarwilliams@icloud.com 

RE: DA2019/1260 - 29 North Avalon Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

I object to this development. This is clearly an overdevelopment proposal for this area. 10 
townhouses and 22 car spaces is not appropriate for North Avalon or the surrounding suburbs. 
The traffic in Avalon area has become worse over the last 5 years and this will cause more 
traffic congestion. The people of this community do not want huge developments, 
environmental issues, removing trees, ruining the family home around this development. This 
type of development is not wanted we do not want to become the next Dee Why or Cronulla 

Sent: 13/11/2020 12:49:48 PM
Subject: Online Submission


